Hello from ELNA!

We wanted to let you know -- We're postponing our May/Jun newsletter (most events have been cancelled and not yet rescheduled) and we're still meeting via Zoom. Next meeting is MON 5/11/20, 7-9pm. Zoom info to be posted on our website, enews, and social media.

What do you need?

Finding Help by Phone:

- call DgCo United Way at 211 and an expert will connect you to a resource
- Housing and Rental: Family Promise (785) 764-9506, Tenants to Homeowners (785) 842-5494, or Housing and Credit Counseling, Inc. (785) 749-4224.

Finding Help Online:

- Free wifi access outside the Library from 7am to 10pm everyday
- Free food: https://tinyurl.com/ycsbso5h

And https://www.usd497.org/Coronavirus

- Senior Resource Center http://yoursrc.org/ or 785-842-0543
- multiple resources listed in the enews http://www.eastlawrence.com/join/thursday-enews/

<u>No internet or phone?</u> Check the bulletin board at Hobbs Park. Neighbors are trying to duplicate resource lists on paper to be posted there.

ELNA \rightarrow eastlawrence.com \rightarrow PO Box 442393 \rightarrow Phil # 785-843-8098 Contact us if you can't find what you are looking for. We'll try to help.

PRSRT STD U.S. POSTAGE **East Lawrence Neighborhood Association** PO Box 442393 PAID LAWRENCE, KS PERMIT #542 Lawrence Kansas 66044-2393 Space for something else that's wanted i.e. baby logos? Mailing label POSTAL USE